
WWPM 20.12.18: Zambia Territory    
 
 
Please join us in prayer for:   
 
 
1. Territorial Congress (21 - 26 August).  
The whole territory moves out to a rural area for the entirety of next week, as we receive 
visitors from Zimbabwe, and Australia (Commissioners Floyd and Tracey Tidd and the 
Melbourne Staff Band).  Prayers will be appreciated for the success of the event, for 
adequate resourcing, for safe travel on dangerous roads, for good evangelism, teaching 
and worship.  It is also important for prayer following Congress, for it's ongoing impact 
on our growth in Zambia.  
 
2.  Resources for Growth  
The territory is actively planning for further growth across Zambia, including new 
regional development in Southern and Northern Provinces.  Prayers for strategic 
planning for regional growth will be valued.  
 
3.  Income Generating Projects  
The territory is embarking on a number of income generating projects for future financial 
growth, including our new city centre THQ project, incorporating a shopping mall; two 
farms; a territorial hall complex; and Chikankata Mission development projects.  Prayers 
are also welcomed for these very practical projects. 
 
 
 


